
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Jane Wimbury

Address Longridge,Spring Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The access to this land is off a one track lane connecting Little and Great Bourton. This lane
is used by big tractors, regular car traffic, horses, cyclists and walkers. Foxden Lane is not
sufficiently wide enough for an increased traffic flow that building these houses would
create. The road surface is already under pressure and the builders' vehicles would damage
this still further. There are limited amenities in the villages other than a community hall, pub
and C of E church so the occupants of the houses would be in their cars a lot to access
amenities in the wider area. The internet service is poor at the best of times, more access to
this will make the whole system even worse. There is no bus service to anywhere unless one
walks down to the Crematorium. The local GP practice is already bulging at the seams to
accommodate the current increase in patients due to building work in the vicinity. If these
houses are bought by people wanting affordable housing they will need their own vehicle(s)
which doesn't help their monetary situation. Thank you
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